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Wells Borough

Burden Sharing Partnership in Relation
to DEFRA’s Requirements to Control
Emissions from Crematoria.

Tunbridge Wells Borough Council is seeking interest from other
Cremation Authorities wishing to benefit from a Burden Sharing
Partnership.

Through its operation of the Kent & Sussex Crematorium, the council
is achieving 100% abatement across circa 2100 cremations each year
and is therefore in a position to provide one or more unabated
crematoria up to 50% of these in exchange for payment.

Such an arrangement will ideally be for a minimum of 12 months or
longer where required, with this and the unit cost subject to
negotiation.

Expressions of interest and any enquiries should be sent by e-mail to
Ken.Dry@Tunbridgewells.gov.uk or by post to the Crematorium
Office, Kent & Sussex Crematorium, Benhall Mill Road, Royal

Tunbridge Wells, Kent, TN2 5JJ, by 4" August 2014.




